
Shun Lee Catholic Secondary School 

S1 Admission Programme 

  

The application for Discretionary Places under the Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) 

System will start on 2 January 2024.  The transition from primary to secondary schooling can be difficult to 

manage. It is therefore of great importance for both parents and students to know more about secondary school 

life before they embark on this critical stage. In this regard, we are organizing the following programmes. 

  

  2024-2025   Experiential Learning and SSPA Information Day 

Date 09 November 2024 (Saturday) 

Time 

13:45 – 14:45 

OR 

15:00– 16:00 

(2 Identical sessions) 

Target Participants P6 students and their parents 

Content 
P6 Students: Classroom learning experiences 

Their Parents: 1) School life in SLCSS          2) School Tour 

Registration 

Through our school website (www.slcss.edu.hk) from 14 November 

2024 to 

25 November 2024 

  

It would be highly appreciated if you could remind interested parents to make reservations through 

our school website (www.slcss.edu.hk) in the period 14 - 25 Nov 2024. 

  

Should you have any queries, please contact Miss Wu Shuk Ching at 2389 3082. 

 

http://www.slcss.edu.hk/
http://www.slcss.edu.hk/

